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Attendees: Jeff Bass, Charles Comer, Pasqua Dziadul, Joel Ziev, Bob Brinkmann, JWP, Kevin 
Braun,  
 
Adoption of the Minutes of March 13, 2013  
 
New Business: 
Welcome, introductions: 
 
Harbor Management Plan Submission: Submission was made with significant computer issues. 
No announcements as of yet. 
 
LIS Futures Fund Grant Submission: This was for drain markers, unfortunately we did not get 
chosen. 
 
Proposed Meeting Schedule for 2014: January 9, March 13, May- Joint Meeting, June - Boat 
Trip, September 11, November 13 
 
Beach Clean Up: September 21, Manorhaven Town Park, 9:30 am.  Girl scouts turned out for 
the clean up from 5 different troops, removed approximately 150 pounds.  
 
Website update: New logo was put on site, 3 years of minutes uploaded. 
 
Old Business: 
 
CESSPOOL:RFP’s went out and there was not a lot response but contractors have been 
chosen. 
 
Green infrastructure Conference: Date is set, Wednesday, June 11 at North Hempstead’s LEED 
Platinum Yes We Can Community Center in New Cassel, Westbury 
 
Joint Committee Meeting: This has been a successful event so we are looking to make it an 
annual event in May 
 
June Boat trip: Another successful event with over 20 participants 
 
Kayak Run:over 75 boats participated  
 
Interpretive Signage:Paul Singer has gotten his contract and we have started work on the three 
subjects agreed to earlier; Recreation for Town Dock east end park, Watershed at Manhasset 
Valley Park and Restoration at Mill Pond Port Washington 
 
Municipal Reports: 

 

Manhasset Bay Protection Committee 
Final Minutes October 10, 2013 Meeting 
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2013 Meeting dates: Last meeting: 11/14 
 

 

 


